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Playground Lot Clearing/Clean-Up Report 

November 10, 2018 
 
Kathleen Johnson obtained another 3-day burn permit on November 5, 2018, for the weekend of 
November 10-12. 
 
Kathleen sent an urgent email on Wednesday, November 7th, to all Playground Planning Team 
Members and all Board Members requesting their assistance in burning the remaining blackberries 
and debris plus cleaning the lots of all garbage. Crystal Burn and Scott Lynch responded. Greg 
Johnson had to work in the morning. 
 
Kathleen posted an invitation to all DPV residents on Thursday, November 8th. 
 
The work began at 8 am on Saturday, November 10th. Scott Lynch took charge of the burn pile. 
Paula Lynch and Kathleen Johnson gathered and loaded up all the garbage. Paula also began raking 
and clearing the underbrush and tall grass in the ditches.  
 
Greg Johnson arrived at about 1 pm. Greg and Scott made additional attempts to get the fire going 
but at about 2 pm, we decided the pile was too wet and green to light. Greg called the Health 
Department to inform them and requested to use the permit in the spring. 
 
It was discussed and agreed that we would set the first Saturday of every month as the playground 
lot work day. The dates are as follows: December 1, January 5, February 2, March 2, April 6, May 4, 
and June 1. Start time will be 8 am until 12 pm depending on work planned. 


